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Reminder: BSPlink Credentials 
 
BSPlink users are reminded not to share their passwords. Sharing 
account credentials can put organizational security at risk by exposing 
customer information and financial data to unauthorized users.  
Also, use strong passwords, and remember they need to be unique in 
every system and changed on a regular basis.  
Lastly, please remember that you can use the "Forgotten Password?" 
Link in the BSPlink home page to reset and reinforce your credentials. 
 
 

 
 
Developments Released 
 
BSPlink: TIP - Enhancements - Reports configuration 
 
The rest of the enhancements not released on July 2019 and related 
with the Global Consent Management have been released allowing the 
update of multiple consents at once, terminated consents visibility 
update or updates in the view of Global Consent Management options. 
 
 

Future Developments 
 

TIP - Forms of payment CCAC and CCVA 
 
In order to comply with DISH 23 specifications, the payments made with 
the Virtual Account Numbers (VAN) enrolled with IATA as an Alternative 
Transfer Method and the payments made with the agents own cards will 
be identified as CCAV and CCAC respectively. 
 
 

Weblink ARC US flow migration to DISH 23 
 
The transactions sent to the US market will be included in the Weblink / 
NDClink RET file in DISH 23 version. 

BSPlink Webpage:  https://www.bsplink.iata.org 

 

Welcome to the September 2019 Newsletter! 
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